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Prayer Corner 

Dear God,  

You are generous, You 

show us love and                         

encourage us to be                       

generous.                           

Amen. 

 

 

                                                   

There will be no mass in 

school at the present 

time but the children 

will  continue to have 

class worship and                     

daily prayers. 

European Day                      

of Languages 

Don’t forget to come to 

school this Friday, 25th 

September, dressed in you 

traditional clothing.                   

Together we will celebrate 

the diversity of languages 

& cultures.  

  

 “May we learn to be 

generous in giving; to 

love without limits.”                            

Pope Francis. 

Secondary School Open  Days                                                                           

Notre Dame R.C Girls’ School                                                                                   

Saturday 26th September                                                                                  

11am 

St Michael’s Catholic College                                                                                 
Due to COVID restrictions, St. Michael's Catholic College are having virtual Open 

Days this year for Year 7 entry in 2021 and are asking prospective parents                           
to sign up to the Open days using the Link below: 

https://www.stmichaelscollege.org.uk/virtual-opening-days-and-evenings/ 

 The St. Thomas the Apostle College 

Open evening—Thursday 1st October at 4pm                                                                   

To book a place at their  Open Evening or  take a vir tual tour  visit -

www.stac.uk.com 

Please refer to the flyers that were sent home with your child.                                  

You must also remember to apply online  to Southwark Secondary                               

admissions and complete the Common Application Form (CAF)                          

by 31st October.                                                                                           

Failure to apply online will result in a late application and you                             

may not be offered any of your school choices. 

Meet the Teacher                         

Zoom sessions 

Please refer to the email and flyer 

sent home last week.                      

It contained all the relevant                  

information you need to login for 

the Meet the Teacher session. 

We hope you can 

join us. 

 

Please remember to wear 

your mask if you are                      

entering the school                  

and school office 

 

https://www.stmichaelscollege.org.uk/virtual-opening-days-and-evenings/


Friday 25th September                       

European Day of Languages 

Come to school dressed in your 

traditional clothing 

Thursday 22nd October                    

School photographer on site:             

Individual pictures only 

Friday  27th November                         

Flu Immunisation:                                      

Reception—Year 6                                 

(Consent forms sent home today. 

Please return forms                                   

to school ASAP)                                   

The Active Breakfast &                                      

After School Club 

Reception—Year 6 Pupils                             

The breakfast & after school club 

is run by Sports Active Coaching. 

Please refer to the leaflet for 

times and prices. To book a place 

for your child, please log onto 

their website 

www.sportsactivecoaching.co.uk/       

active-schools/active-club/   

 Scroll down to where it 

says ‘Get Involved’  

 Click on first the picture     

‘Active Club’ 

 Scroll down to Active 

Club— St Francis Catholic                           

Primary School  

 Click to book your place &               

register your account  

Bookings & payments                                

can only be done online and                 

cannot be taken at the                      

school office.  

The entrance to the Breakfast/ 

After School Club is in Bird in 

Bush Road—the brown              

wooden gate next to the old 

church hall. Ring the bell and 

a member of staff from the                      

breakfast/after school club 

will come and let you in. Stay 

with your child until they are                          

admitted by the breakfast                    

club staff.                                                                  

You will not be able to enter/ 

exit AM or PM using the main                    

school gate. 

Nursery Luna  Anuoluwa  

F1 Jake  Sophie  

F2 Jakob  Sara  

R1 Nyah  Shakay  

R2 Samuel  Ayodele  

 A1 Jeremy  Leon  

A2 Neriah  Sinan  

N1 Emmanuel A Mercy  

N2 Favour  Sorochukwu  

C1 Jimmy  Jason  

C2 Favour  Sophia  

I1 Alex  Nicole  

I2 D’Andre  Georgia  

S1 Matthew  Gina  

S2 Kristian  Lakhisa  

Daniella  Nursery  

Isabelle  F1  

Moses  F2  

Saudatu  R1  

Prnda  R2  

Sapphire  A1  

Emmanuel A A2  

Mirabella  N1  

Jeanette  N2  

Mahrlee-Katie  C1  

Noah  C2  

Ariane  I1  

Manuella  I2  

Mercy  S1  

Ella  S2  

Help us to 

keep everyone 

safe. 

   

 

 

 

  Monday 7th June 2021 

(3 More dates                                            

to be confirmed)  

Staff training:                                                    

School closed                                          

to all pupils. 

 

Half Term 2020  

Monday 26th—                                    

Friday 30th                                               

October 

(School will close at 2pm. 

Please collect your                

children on time)  

 

School reopens on                                                 

Monday 2nd                          

November  

 

 

'GDPR :                                                                

Whenever we process                               

(staff, parents and pupil)                                               

data, we need to comply                           

with GDPR.                                                           

For more information on how we 

process data,                                  

check on our website 

www.stfrancis.southwark.sch.uk’ 


